Salford City Council - Record of Decision

I Councillor Hinds, Lead Member for Customer and Support Services, in exercise of the powers conferred on me by Paragraph J(a)(v), of the Scheme of Delegation of the Council do hereby approve the proposal that there will be no discretionary awards policy in operation during the 2010 financial year.

The Reasons are owing to budgetary factors.

Options considered and rejected were n / a.

Assessment of Risk - Low.

The source of funding is n / a.

Legal Advice obtained n / a.

Financial Advice obtained Jean Foot, Student Support Manager.

The following documents have been used to assist the decision process.

(if the documents disclose exempt or confidential information, they should not be listed, but the following wording shall be inserted : "(The relevant documents contain exempt or confidential information and are not available for public inspection)":-


Contact Officer:  Jean Foot

Tel No:

0161 778 0206

	*
This matter is also subject to consideration by the Lead Member for 
Children’s Services and, accordingly, has been referred to that Lead 
Member for a decision.
	 FORMCHECKBOX 


	*
The appropriate Scrutiny Committee to call-in the decision is the Corporate 
Issues Scrutiny Committee.
	


Signed:                                                  
Dated:       12 April, 2010                           .

FOR COMMITTEE SERVICES USE ONLY

*
This decision was published on 12 April, 2010                                              .
*
This decision will come in force on 20 April 2010 unless it is called-in in accordance 
with the Decision Making Process Rules.

